
 

 

 

 

Art Advisory Commission Meeting Minutes 

January 27, 2025 

 

Present: Chun Ye, Trustee; Vicky Bush-Joseph, Cheryl Eden  

Also Present: Karen Kleckner Keefe, Executive Director and Martha Kennedy, Patron Services 

Manager 

 

The meeting was called to order at 10:32 am. 

 

On a motion by Vicky Bush-Joseph and seconded by Chun Ye, the minutes of the September 

16, 2024, meeting were unanimously approved.  

 

Keefe shared the positive feedback she received for the Salt Creek Quilters’ December exhibit 

and Lauren Lien-Svencner’s current exhibit. 

 

The committee discussed the applications to exhibit they have received since their last meeting. 

The Library will invite Christina Angelos and the representative for Jill Jeannides to exhibit in 

either Fall 2025 or Winter 2026.  

 

Vicky Bush-Joseph shared information about artists who have recently displayed their work at 

Oak Park Public Library.  

 

The committee discussed ideas for promoting and selecting artists for a community photography 

show in September. They discussed having the committee selected the top 3-6 in several 

categories, perhaps broken down further by age group. A reception would be held to celebrate 

those selected to exhibit. Keefe will begin collecting samples of entry requirements for similar 

group shows.  

 

There being no further business, the meeting of the Hinsdale Public Library Art Advisory 

Commission was adjourned at 11:04 am. 

 

 

Approved: May 7, 2025 


